Coleraine Harbour Commissioners

Local Notice to Mariners

No 3/23
ROWING RACES LOWER BANN
MARINERS ARE ADVISED THAT THE ROWING RACES (BANN HEAD OF RIVER RACES) WILL TAKE PLACE ON THE LOWER BANN BETWEEN 1000 AND 1600 ON SATURDAY 21ST OCTOBER 2023.
THE COURSE WILL STRETCH FROM SEATON’S MARINA UPSTREAM TO COLERAINE HARBOUR JETTY. 

ALL VESSELS WISHING TO TRANSIT THE AREA DURING THE EVENT SHOULD NAVIGATE WITH CAUTION AND PROCEED AT A SLOW SPEED WITH MINIMUM WASH. 

LISA MCLAUGHLIN

HARBOUR MASTER

COLERAINE HARBOUR COMMISSIONERS

16TH OCTOBER 2023 

LISA MCLAUGHLIN
HARBOUR MANAGER
COLERAINE HARBOUR COMMISSIONERS 

8th August 2023     

